
SENATE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 
 

STATEMENT TO  
 

SENATE, No. 2928  
 

STATE OF NEW JERSEY 
 

DATED:  DECEMBER 1, 2022 

 

 The Senate Transportation Committee reports favorably Senate 

Bill No. 2928. 

 As reported, this bill prohibits the New Jersey Turnpike Authority 

(NJTA) from charging toll payers or New Jersey E-ZPass account 

holders for any fees associated with the processing of credit card 

transactions or other similar electronic transactions.  The bill codifies 

an existing practice of the NJTA. 


